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September 10, 2019  
 
Greg Norton  
President & CEO 
Rural County Representatives of California 
1215 K Street, Suite 1650  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Mr. Norton,  
 
As a member of the Rural County Representatives of California (RCRC), San Benito County 
respectfully requests the appointment of Supervisor Peter Hernandez as an alternate 
representative (in addition to Supervisor Jaime De La Cruz, the currently designated 
alternate) for RCRC, effective for the September 2019 meeting only.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions regarding this request. To reach us, 
please contact Lauren Hull at LHull@cosb.us or (831) 636-4000.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Medina  
Chair of the Board of Supervisors  
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